
TOWN OF LOVELL 

SELECT BOARD MEETING 

DECEMBER 15, 2020 

 

PRESENT: Janice Arsenault, Bob Drew, Steve Goldsmith, Larry Fox and Richard 

Dunham. 

 

1. Approved December 8, 2020 minutes. 

2. Signed the warrant. 

3. We invited Richard Dunhan in to give him a gift from the Town for his over 35 years 

of service. He retired early due to medical issues. 

4. Due to corona virus we could not have a Christmas lunch so Steve Goldsmith made a 

motion to have Road Crew and Town Office employees purchase lunch here in Lovell 

from the Town. Bob Drew and Janice Arsenault seconded. 

5. Larry Fox got an estimate for a new backhoe with the trade of the old one it would be 

roughly $125,000. 

6. Discussed Budget figures and will zoom on December 21, 2020 with the Budget 

Committee. The requests have been forwarded to board members. 

7. Adjourned at 8:15 pm.  


